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To whom it may concern, 

 

I, Marco Spadaccini, as corresponding author of the manuscript NO: 80441 (“Artificial Intelligence and 

Inflammatory Bowel Disease: where are we going?”), declare that several authors are english native 

speakers. 

 

Best regards, 

Marco Spadaccini 

MD, Digestive Endoscopy Unit, 

Via Manzoni 56, 20089 Rozzano (Milano) – Italy, 

Telephone: +390282242595, Fax: +390282244590 

e-mail: marco.spadaccini@humanitas.it 
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